Northern Ireland
Assembly

From: Peter Hall
Clerk to the Economy Committee

Date: 215 May 2020

To: Christine Darrah
Clerk to the Committee for Justice

Subject: The Domestic Abuse and Family Proceedings Bill.

Dear Christine,

At its meeting on the 20" May 2020, the Committee for the Economy
considered your correspondence of 13" May 2020, calling for comments in
relation to The Domestic Abuse and Family Proceedings Bill.

While the Committee has no specific comments to make regarding the Bill,
Members acknowledge that domestic abuse has profound impact on
individuals, families and our wider society and wish to offer their support for
the passage of this Bill.

‘Regards

Peter Hall
Clerk to the Committee for the Ecoriomy





